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Application  No: Consultees Name: Comment:Received: Response:

30/03/2020  11:56:512020/0458/P OBJ Tamas Haiman Please decrease the hight and the size of this planned garden room. As our balcony is directly overlooking the 

neighbouring gardens, a garden room with the current design would significantly spoil the view. Also, the 

current design with the large windows would allow you to see inside the first floor bedroom and invade the 

privacy of the terrace. The hight of 2.8m is too high for a conservation area,

Page 9 of 43


